
“PERÚ, NICARAGUA AND BRASIL 
BECOME FRACARITA LATIN 
AMERICA”  
 
In order to ensure the mission of the 
Brothers of Charity in all our services 
from San Martin de Porres region: Peru, 
Nicaragua and Brazil;  Fracarita Peru’s 
national office since January 26, 2016 
becomes in FRACARITA LATIN 
AMERICA by official announced No. RS/ 
PV/2016/017 of Bro. René Stockman, 
President of Fracarita International. 
Fracarita Latin America’s office  is 
located in Jr. Carlos Arrieta Lima - Peru, 
from there extend the cooperation with 
other countries in the region. 
Fracarita Latin America’s office take 
over with enthusiasm and commitment 
the new challenge of working with our 
partners in Peru, Nicaragua and Brazil 
and realize the charism of the Brothers 
of Charity in each of our services, 
encouraged by the inspiration of our 
founder, the priest Triest, who has left us 
his life example, teaching and service in 
the perspective of Love. 

Bro. Jimi Huayta Fc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PERÚ: Escuela de Vida, CEPETRI, 
COSMA. 
 
In Diagnostic, Psychotherapy and 
Rehabilitation Center of “Escuela de 
Vida”, we are on anniversary. 
Escuela de Vida celebrated 27 years 
since its creation and with the support of 
the Brothers of Charity it has become 
one of the most important therapeutic 
communities in Peru. We remember 
those days Mother Emma and extend 
greetings to Bro. Gilles Rivard and Bro. 
Ricardo Bardier, who were since the 
beginning of Escuela de Vida. 
 
Thanks to take part our patients and our 
staff.  
 

Congratulations!!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Fracarita Latin America’s office had a 

working visit to the Mental Health 

Commission of Ayacucho: COSMA. 

 

 

 

“Caminito de la esperanza” educational 

program of COSMA welcomes children 

and adolescents who accompanied by 

their families begin their educational 

activities. Together for the same goal.  

 

Beginning of the school year at the 

Pedro José Triest center for special 

education: CEPETRI. 

 

In CEPETRI took place a walk for the 

right to inclusive education.  

 

Thousands of students of primary school 
in Africa, Asia, Europe and Latin 
America will take part on March 10, 2016 
in the global campaign "We ring the 
bell." Through this action seeks to claim 
the effective implementation of the right 
to education for children with disabilities. 
 
'We ring the bell' is an awareness 
campaign organized by the Liliane 
Foundation since 2012. It´s works in 
CEPETRI by FUNDADES and Fracarita 
Latin America. 
 
 
…Coming soon more news about 
NICARAGUA: Day care center for street 
children “Jesús Amigo” and Children 
protection center “Casa Hogar 
Amanecer”.  
 
 


